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State Auditor Ralph Campbell promotes  
veteran employee to Deputy State Auditor 

 
RALEIGH _  Jeff Henderson, a 25-year veteran of the Office of the State Auditor, has been named Deputy 
State Auditor by State Auditor Ralph Campbell. 
 
Henderson, a Certified Public Accountant and Certified Information Systems Auditor, has been the Audit 
Manager overseeing branch offices in Greensboro, Winston-
Salem, Charlotte, Morganton and Asheville. In his new position, 
he will oversee operations of all nine branch offices across the 
state. 
 
Henderson, a native of Ohio, received his Bachelor’s Degree from 
North Carolina State University in 1977. His wife, Mary Ann, is a 
teacher in the Wake County Schools. His son, Michael, is in 
graduate school at the University of Washington in Seattle; and 
his daughter, Laura, is a senior at Sanderson High School. 
 
Henderson is a former Boy Scout leader, past president of the 
Sanderson Band Boosters and currently coaches his daughter’s 
soccer team. 
 
“Jeff has been an outstanding member of our management team for 
many years,” Campbell said in announcing the appointment. “He has 
been heavily involved in technology issues and other improvements we 
have made to our operations over the last decade. We are fortunate in 
the Office of the State Auditor to have people with his experience, 
dedication and community commitment.” 
 
  


